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Mid-Semester Progress Survey &
What it means for you!

What is the Mid-Semester Progress Survey?
The Mid-semester progress survey is housed in Starfish and allows for the quick collection
of faculty feedback about your performance in class. The feedback they provide inform you
and your advisor(s) about your academic progress so far this semester. 

What kind of feedback will I receive? 

Your instructors will submit their feedback regarding your progress in class
via Starfish in the form of flags or kudos.  

What should I do, if I receive a flag?

If you receive a flag during the Mid-Semester Progress Survey (or at any
point in the semester) follow these three recommendations: 

1. Communicate with your instructor. 

2. Contact your advisor.

3. Utilize campus support services: 

- Center for Student Success 

- EOP: Click here or contact your EOP Advisor about services
available.

- School of Business: Click here or contact your advisor about
services available. 

- AC2: Click here or contact your AC2 Advisor about services
available. 

When is the Mid-Semester Progress Survey? 

Your instructors will be submitting feedback via the survey between March 6
and March 27.
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